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[bookmark: _GoBack] Year 3&4 trip to Roman site in Caerleon, Wales 
7th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,
As part of our Invaders topic, we are going to be visiting the Roman site in Caerleon, Wales. It will be a fun filled day where the children will be able to come up close with real Roman artefacts, visit the Roman Baths to see how it was for a Roman to live and explore the remains of the Amphitheatre and barracks. 

The trip will take place on Friday 19th October 2018. We will travel by coach, leaving school at 8:20am and will be back between 3:15pm and 3:30pm. On the day of the trip, your child will need to come to school in school uniform. They will need to make sure they have brought a coat, a packed lunch and a drink. If your child receives a free school meal, let us know so that the school kitchen can prepare one for them. 

The cost of the trip, which has been kindly subsidised by the PTA, is £6.00 This covers the cost of the coach and the museum workshop. Costs of trips can be problematic for all of us at sometimes.  Please do not hesitate to let Mrs Bennett or Mr Moss know if you need to discuss the cost. We completely understand and can always find a way forward. Your child will never be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient contributions for it to be financed. 
Please complete the online permission and payment via Schoolcomms  by Friday 5th October 2018. If you are able to help on the trip, please let us know.  

Due to the recent changes in GDPR the personal information you have provided will be held in the school office until the school trip has taken place.  After this time any information you have provided will be securely shredded.

Yours faithfully,
Miss Tonner, Miss Whitehead, Mrs Wilson and Ms McCarron

Year 3&4 trip to Roman site in Caerleon, Wales

I give/do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………….. to attend the trip to Roman site in Caerleon, Wales on Friday 19th October 2018

I do/do not enclose a payment of £6.00  
My child will need a lunch provided (Free school meals only)

I am able/unable to help on the trip Parent/Carer name…………………………………………              Signature…………………………………………………
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Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP
Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss
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